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Children can make friends, have fun and develop their performance skills at our fabulous 

Musicular Stagestars sessions! 
 

Our Performing Arts sessions are designed for primary school children where we teach our students 

so much more than how to sing, dance and act. We help them blossom into well-rounded 

individuals, ready to embrace life and all its opportunities and at the end of each term at Musicular 

stagestars sessions, the children will join together to showcase their new-found performing arts 

skills to family and friends. 

 

While Musicular provides instrumental and performing arts classes that happen during the school 

day, we are delighted to offer performing arts clubs and workshops in the local area after school. 

 

Our stagestars sessions are open to any child in primary schools. Your child does not need previous 

dancing, singing or acting ability and does not need to have attended a performing arts school. All 

we ask is for the children to relax, enjoy and give it a go! 

 

Musicular tutors have years of experience in delivering high quality, fun performing arts lessons to 

children and teenagers and our aim is work with each student to improve their confidence in singing, 

dancing and acting. 

  

Our Musicular stagestars sessions will take place at: 

 

 

 

 

Russell Hall Primary School 

Queensbury 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Places are limited so please book as soon as possible! 

 

 

The sessions will run on Wednesdays at 3.15pm until 4.45pm 

And will be open to children in years 2, 3 and 4. 
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We believe performing arts to be a right not a privilege and due to this we aim to keep the cost as 

low as possible. Sessions will cost £5 per 90 minute session, per child and each half term will 

need to be paid in advance to secure your child’s place. Once places have been allocated we will 

notify you to pay through Parent Pay or via the school office.  

 

Please be aware that the school has bid for funding for this activity and if this is agreed then 

sessions will be free! So keep your fingers crossed. 

 

 

 

If you would like to secure a place for your child please complete the application below by 29
th

   

March 2018 and return to the school office.  
 

Places will be allocated on a first come / first served basis. 

 

 

 

Name of child:  

Age of child:  

Any known 

allergies/medical 

conditions: 

 

Name(s) of 

Parent/Guardian: 

 

Address: 

 

 

 

Contact no:  

 

Please ensure your child(ren) wears comfortable clothing. 

 

 

 

 

 


